
Summer 2024 Lessons 

IUP STRING PROJECT 

(www.iup.edu/stringproject) 
 

 
The IUP String Project is now accepting applications for lessons for the summer on violin, viola, 
cello and bass.  The IUP String Project is a program that provides string students in the Indiana 
area with an opportunity to take private lessons on violin, viola, and bass.  The IUP String Project 
is designed to support and enhance the string programs already in the schools.  The teachers are 
string majors and minors from the IUP Music Department who are studying to be string teachers.  
As part of this teacher training program, IUP students receive pedagogical training and 
supervision from the IUP String Project Director Dr. Linda Jennings.  
 
There are several options available for packages for different number of weeks of lessons.  The 
packages are designed to provide continuity for students, while providing flexibility for families in 
scheduling for over the summer. The overall IUP String Project Summer Session runs from May 
1 through August 31.  Lesson packages may be spread out over the summer.  Lessons may begin 
at any time on or after May 1.  Further lesson packages may be purchased throughout the 
summer. 
 
Your teacher will work with you to find a regular weekly lesson time that is mutually agreeable.  In 
the first lesson, your teacher will confirm a schedule for the summer that fits the package you 
have chosen.  Lessons may take place in-person or remotely as agreed upon with your instructor.  
 
Specific information about fees for the lesson packages can be found on the application form.  
Tuition for the 6 week, 8 week and 12 week packages may be paid in two equal installments.  An 
initial payment is required with the application form for all packages. The remainder of tuition for 
the 6 week, 8 week and 12 week packages is due July 1, 2024. To sign up for lessons in the IUP 
String Project fill out the enclosed form and return with your initial fee to the IUP String Project. 
Once we receive your application, your assigned teacher will contact you to get a weekly lesson 
time scheduled.   
 
We look forward to working with you and your child this summer. If you have any further questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely,  Linda Jennings 
 
Dr. Linda Jennings 
Professor of Music 
IUP String Area Coordinator 
IUP String Project Director 
Indiana University of Pennsylvania,  
Department of Music 
305 Cogswell Hall,  
Indiana PA 15705 
ljenning@iup.edu 
 

http://www.iup.edu/stringproject
mailto:ljenning@iup.edu

